
-----Original  Message-----

From:  Eric Schliemann  <Eric.Schliemann@unh.edu>

Sent:  Monday,  July  11,  2022  8:29  PM

To: Michael  Behrendt  <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>

Subject:  Tideline  Project

Hello  Michael,

My name  is Eric Schliemann,  I recently  moved  to 27 Schoolhouse  Ln in Durham.  I just  recently  found  out  about  the  about

the  development  being  discussed  for  the  end of  Schoolhouse  Ln. Due to my work  schedule  I haven't  been  able  to attend

the  meetings  including  the  one  this  Wednesday.  I just  wanted  to share  my opinions  on the projects  since  it will  be

affecting  the  street  Ilive  on. I first  of  all think  it sounds  like a great  place  to go and enjoy  some  Food and drinks,  however

my main  concern  is the  increased  traffic  and inevitably  more  people  turning  around  in my driveway.  From  what  i see is

more  people  turn  around  in my driveway  then  in the  designated  turn  around  spot,  with  the  development  going  in my

driveway  will  get  even  more  wear  and tear.

Thanks,

Eric
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